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Dear Utilities Commission, 

The almost 280% rate increase for both water and sewer proposed by Undine LLC is both 
rapacious and unjustifiable. I am submitting this letter in protest of the transfer rate increases 
as noted in the attachment provided by Undine Texas LLC. There does not seem to be any 
logical reason why both water and sewer rates should increase by such extreme percentages for 
the same service. The facility and customer base are the same as Hayes utility is continuing to 
provide the billing and support services. 

I respectfully ask the commission to review these transactions and come to the conclusion that 
the rate increases requested by Undine LLC should not be applied co the Conroe Resort Utility 
facility. 
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-Jlrry and SJian Swindoll 

171 W. Palm Blvd. 

Montgomery, Texas 77356 

tertex.services@yahoo.com 
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